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LWCA Hires Pool Management Company for 2023 Season  

The New Jersey Pool Management & Staffing Co. will operate the 

Lakeridge West pools for the 2023 season. This contract is the largest 

single expense the Association faces and one that requires much in-

season attention. NJPM will hire, train, and supervise three certified 

lifeguards daily, and handle routine operational and maintenance 

issues connected to the pools.  

With LWCA’s financial constraints, the Association entered into a 

contract that is considerably less than the 2022 contract but also 

curtails our hours of operation. The pool complex remains open daily 

but with shortened hours during the month of June, longer hours in 

July and August, a few late night Friday swims, and extended 

weekend hours. A complete pool schedule can be found on our 

website, www.lakeridgewest.org.  

 

Board Elects Officers for 2023  

At its reorganization meeting in early February, the LWCA Board of 

Trustees re-elected Karen Paton to a second term as President. 

Teresa Rafferty will serve as Vice President, Tim Honig as Recording 

Secretary, and newcomer Cara Stevenson as Treasurer.  

Trustee Brenda Rollings will continue in her role as Activities Chair 

(she needs volunteers!); and trustees Steve Bonavita, Terry 

Monaghan, and Gina Talamo will split the numerous responsibilities 

associated with Grounds & Facilities. Sal Parascandola serves as 

Trustee-at-Large. 

 

Now Hiring Lifeguards for Summer 2023! 

New and experienced lifeguards are being hired for the Lakeridge 

West Community Pool. Applicants must be at least 15 years old. New 

Jersey Pool Management Co will be managing our guards and 

providing Red Cross training and supervision. There are incentives for 

experienced lifeguards. We welcome resident applicants; flexible 

scheduling is provided. Contact 

scottmichael@newjerseypoolmanagement.com or call 973 570 5610.  

 

2023 Annual Assessment is Due in April  

In accordance with our bylaws, all households will receive notice this week that the LWCA Annual 

Assessment is due by April 1 of this year or in three installments by June 1. The notice, along 

with payment procedures, guest credit information, etc. will also be emailed to residents, posted 

on our website, and on our Facebook page.   
 
 

Guest Memberships Available  
 

Once again, LWCA will offer a limited number of guest memberships 

to our Swim Club for the 2023 season. Guest memberships are 

offered to non-resident friends and families, and the revenue helps to 

defray costs for our LWCA residents. Applications are available on 

our website, www.lakeridgewest.org. More info? Email 

pool@lakeridgewest.org.  
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